

SCHOOL BOARD UPDATES

MAY 2025

FROM THE HEARTLAND SCHOOL BOARD

TYLER NEWTON



Huskie Happenings:

With school rounding out to the end of the year, Huskie activities are in full swing. The Heartland Robotics team came to the board meeting fresh off their stellar performance at this year's U.S. Open Robotics Tournament to give the board a demonstration of their robot.

The board would like to take the opportunity to congratulate a handful of Heartland Activities:

Heartland Quiz Bowl team performance at this year's Nebraska State Quiz Bowl Tournament.

District Music: The Heartland Band and Choir competed at District Music coming home with numerous Superior and Excellent awards.

FBLA: Heartland FBLA team competed at the Nebraska FBLA competition and qualified 9 students to the National FBLA competition.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

- Cooperative Update: Update on summer programs and coaching hires
- H&H Logo Design: Logo Committee gave update on Logo design and student vote on Logo.
- Building Construction: Update on current construction project
- Bin Site Development: Board discussed possible future ideas for developing former bin site.
- Capital Projects: Board reviewed the next 3 years of summer building projects.

